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                                            Town of Shelburne
Office of the Town Clerk
51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, MA 01370
Telephone (413) 625-2855

                  ATTENTION PRECINCT ONE (1) VOTERS!  

Dear Voter:

	Due to parking, space, and safety concerns, and acting on a recommendation from the Shelburne Town Clerk,  the Shelburne Board of Selectmen have determined that current polling location of 51 Bridge Street in the Town of Shelburne, will no longer serve as a Polling Location for Precinct One (1). As a voter in Precinct One (1), you will now vote at the Cowell Gymnasium (Main Gym) for the following scheduled elections and any other special elections that may be called until further notice:  Annual Town Election - Tuesday, June 23, 2020, State Primary - Tuesday, Sept. 1, 2020, Presidential Election - Tuesday, November 3, 2020. Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 54, Section 24 requires that the Chief Elections Official, by vote of the Board of Selectmen, shall give notice by mail to each residence of one or more registered voters whose polling place is changed.

You are notified that the Select Board voted on May 11, 2020 to relocate all Precinct One (1) elections, until further notice, to the Cowell Gymnasium, Maple Street, Shelburne, Massachusetts 01370.  
							          
Sincerely,

Joseph Judd
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chief Elections Official
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